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Pink Class 

Pink class have been learning about the changes we see in our environment as a 

result of the changing seasons. We have been outside the classroom into the 

playground to look at the trees and how many had few leaves left. We took a 

basket to collect lots of leaves in different colours that show us that we are 

moving into Autumn. We found green, red, brown, yellow and orange leaves and 

sorted them in to groups of colours then added them to a collage of tree’s in the 

different colours.   


